
 
 
 

 

 
     

   

  

    
         

    
 

        
   

 
           

  
  

 

January 19, 2022 

Lynda Woulfe, Interim  Administrator  
Braham City Hall  
201  Broadway Ave S  
Braham, MN  55006  

Via administrator@braham.com  only.  

Re: MBAU Docket A-8327 Braham/Stanchfield Township 
(City of Braham Notice of Intent; Kevin and Roxanne Hanson Parcel 11.011.3000) 

Dear Ms. Woulfe: 

On March 26, 2021, the Office of Administrative Hearings received a Notice of Intent 
from the City of Braham (City) for annexation of certain real property (Property) from 
Stanchfield Township (Township) pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.033, subd. 3 (2020). 

On January 19, 2022, the Office of Administrative Hearings received the City’s 
request to withdraw the Notice of Intent in this matter. 

No further action will be taken on the above-referenced matter and the Office of 
Administrative Hearings’ file in this matter is now closed. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at star.holman@state.mn.us or 651-361-7909. 

Sincerely, 

STARLENE J. HOLMAN  
MBAU Administrator  

c:  Valerie  Anderson,  Stanchfield Township  Clerk  (via  stanchfieldtownship@gmail.com  only)  
    Chad Struss, County Auditor (via chad.struss@co.isanti.mn.us  only)  
    Justin Roberts, MnDOT (via  justin.roberts@state.mn.us)  
    Kathy Metzker, DNR (via  kathleen.metzker@dnr.state.mn.us)  
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